
 Newsletter 2022  
THE RECOVERY AT 

LAST!!!!

It is with a feeling of joy 
and relief that after a 
period of 2 years 
without plane we take 
over our activities.

.
Indeed the pandemic of Covid 19 will have made us 
silent and very frustrated because on many 
occasions we believed in a reopen but quickly 
followed by disappointment.

The frustration was all the greater since we held 
L’Oiseau Des Iles II operational with all the costs 
that this generates in the hope of this long -
awaited reopening! So we are pleased to officially 
announce that we took over the sea just a few 
days after the opening of the borders with our 
first British customers on the Hawkins bench 
where we are more than ever to take you there of 
course when you have chosen this program in 
your fishing stay.



.

VERY IMPORTANT!!!

Very important point, the sanitary 
protocol for access to Rodrigues is the 
same as for Mauritius, you will be asked to 
have a complete vaccination scheme of 
three anti -covid vaccines or two vaccines 
of less than 6 months.

Only 2 dates available for end 
the year 2022:

From: 23.092022 at 30.09.2022 
and 14.12.2022 at 23.12.2022

For the beginning of 2023, we 
have a few dates but they are 
already limited.

I take advantage of this news, to 
tell you about the planning that 
is very busy due to the 
postponement of stays and new 
regular requests which makes us 
happy and proud of your 
confidence.



Indeed, I invite you to our faithful 
customers because if you receive 
this email it is that we have already 
exchanged or sin together to 
contact us quickly with us in order 
to inform you and above all to 
favor you in obtaining your dates 
of stay .

     

Cyril Faure Ltd
Jean Tac, Rodrigues Island

Tel: +230 8331504/+230 739 1865
Email:contact@defidailleurs.com

www.defidailleurs.com

We also revive boat sharing offers, 
if you are alone or in pairs and 
you want to come to Rodrigues 
fish with us without having to 
endure the cost alone of the boat, 
we suggest you integrate a group 
to reduce your cost ! The only 
constraint may be flexible on the 
dates. In the past we had already 
done this and that had allowed 
good numbers of you to come 
and measure you with
 the Rodriguais fish for the
 happiness of all!

In order to remain efficient 
throughout the season, we are 
pleased to announce a new 
crew member that will allow 
us to turn and thus bring you 
the best at each fishing stay.

In the past we had already 
done this and it had allowed 
many of you to come and 
measure yourselves against 
Rodriguan fish for the 
happiness of all!We are here 
as a whole team to assist you 
and organize your stay aboard 
L’Oiseau des iles II.

Best  Regards,
Cyril Faure & his Team.


